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Sample e-mail from Wing DAE to AEMs in the Wing: 

 

Dear Aerospace Education Members in (state): 
 
If you teach grades 5-8 in a Title I school, or any school with students who could 
benefit from the mentorship of CAP adults and cadets, we hope that you will 
consider joining CAP’s Adopt-a-Classroom program.   
 
To be eligible, the teacher must be a CAP member, and teach any grades 5-8, and 
register for the foundational program, the Aerospace Connections in Education 
(ACE) program.   
 
CAP selected grade 6 as the target grade, but will also accept grades 5, 7, or 8, as 
well.  
 
Read the Teachers’ Informational Flier and let me know if you desire to have your 
students “adopted” by a local CAP squadron this year.  If so, I will work to help 
connect you with the closest CAP squadron to your school.  
 
Thanks for all you do, and please let me know if I can be of further assistance to 
you in any of CAP’s free aerospace-related STEM products and programs, as are 
described on the Educators Page.  
 
Thank you,  
 
{Your signature line} 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/programs/aerospace-education/programs/ace/adopt
https://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/media/cms/ACE_Flier_with_Manipulatives_C52BB32A578B0.pdf
https://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/media/cms/ACE_Flier_with_Manipulatives_C52BB32A578B0.pdf
https://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/media/cms/AdoptaClassroom_Info_Flier_for_Teac_D46821271B77A.pdf
https://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/programs/aerospace-education/for-educators

